
From: Rodger Mordue
To: Chloe Senior
Cc: Ben Addley
Subject: Medical tiered response
Date: Thursday, October 7, 2021 3:13:59 PM

Chloe,
 
Please be advised that at the October 6, 2021 meeting of Blandford-Blenheim Township Council the
following resolution was passed:
 
“Be it resolved that Report CAO-21-19 be received as information; and,
 
That the County of Oxford be advised that the Township of Blandford-Blenheim wishes to change the
response criteria to be dispatched to the following types of calls with no delay:
 
1.            Allergy Reaction
2.            Breathing Problems
3.            Chest pain / Heart Problem
4.            Child Birth / Labour
5.            Convulsions / Seizure
6.            Diabetic Problem
7.            Electrocution
8.            Falls
9.            Near Drowning
10.          Overdose
11.          Stroke / CVA
12.          Trauma (Penetrating) / Wound
 
And, that these changes would come into effect when tiered response returns to post COVID-19
pandemic protocols.”
 
Rodger Mordue
CAO/Clerk
Township of Blandford-Blenheim
 

mailto:rmordue@blandfordblenheim.ca
mailto:csenior@oxfordcounty.ca
mailto:baddley@oxfordcounty.ca

